
 
 

 
  

 

  

 
          

         
 
 
 

                                    Date: 6th January 2022 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to the Spring term, I hope you have all had a lovely Christmas and New Year break. 
 
Please find attached the planning overview for this half term – I have also created Home Learning 
grids for any children in Class 2 who are isolating at home over the next few weeks. These will be 
emailed out to parents as needed, week by week. 
 
Please keep up with Nessy and MathsWhizz at home – these programmes are a fantastic support 
for children’s learning, and we are very lucky to have access to them for every individual. The 
Children receive points and awards for time spent and progress made each week. 
 
Handwriting will continue to be a focus for all children, so please continue to help your child with 
the correct pencil grip and letter formation as they write. Homework will be set on Thursdays, in 
‘My Busy Things’ and reading books will be changed in school at least twice a week. Thank you for 
your continued support with reading at home, as often as possible, it makes a huge difference! 
 
If you have any questions or worries, however small, please don’t hesitate to email me directly or 
contact the school office and I will reply as soon as possible. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Karen Blythe 
 
 
 

Address:  Humshaugh C of E (Aided) First School 
  Humshaugh, Hexham 
  Northumberland NE46 4AA 
Telephone: 01434 681408 
E-mail:admin@humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Web: www.humshaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 
Head teacher: Mrs Jude Long 
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